
From: Dean Cummings
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: Local Legend Hospitality dba Local Rumor Class N License
Date: Sunday, June 30, 2024 9:22:00 AM

Dear Sirs: 

I am writing to express my support for this application. The loss of the previous tenant in the space
was a serious blow to the neighborhood. The applicant, a very local neighbor to the site,  is very
committed to neighborhood relations and community involvement beyond just providing a needed
and good business. Most patrons of this business will likely be walking or biking and I have very few
concerns about parking or traffic. 

I very much look forward to having them as a neighbor.

Signed,

Dean Cummings
1910 Marshall Ave
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